
Dear Parents/Carers,


Welcome back, and a very Happy New Year to everyone. 
I really hope that 2021 will be very different.


You will be aware of the latest measures taken by the 
Government over the Christmas holidays.


We are now in Tier 4, along with much of the country. Last 
week, it was announced that some primary schools would 
not be returning to school yet due to infection rates in 
London. We are fortunate that this does not apply to us 
here in the North East. The vaccine is the light at the end 
of the tunnel, but in the meantime we must all do 
everything we can to keep ourselves and each other safe.


Tweedmouth West will be open from tomorrow, 
January 5th as usual.


We have every possible measure in school to keep 
everyone safe. We will do all we can to keep life as 
normal as we can, and to give the children the very best 
learning opportunities.


Together, we will get through these difficult times.


Take care, and be kind to each other.


Mrs Robertson



